VIETNAM PERMANENT MISSION TO ASEAN

: Jakarta, 04 May 2016
No.: 12/PDVN/2016

The Permanent Mission of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam to
ASEAN presents its compliments to H.E. Mr. Le Luong Minh, Secretary
General of the ASEAN Secretariat, and with reference to the Protocol on the
Legal Framework to Implement the ASEAN Single Window, done at Ha Noi
on 04 September 2015 (hereinafier referred to as the “Protocoi”), has the
honour to inform the latter as follows:
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The Vietnamese side has completed its internal procedures for the eniry
into the force of the Protocol in accordance with Paragraph | Aiticle 25
thereof.

The Permanent Mission kindly requests His Exceilency to acknowiedge

the receipt of this Note and confirm the date of entry into force of the Protocol
for the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam.
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